
               

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents 
As we come to the end of another busy week, we would like to share some school updates and 
highlight events which are taking place over the last two weeks of term. In this week’s bulletin: 

 KS2 House Cross Country  
 Class Dojo Accounts  
 Upcoming events  
 Traffic update  

Attached: 
 PCSO Letter to parents  
 Girls’ Football Flyer  
 Into Nature 
 Cirque du Dance 
 Pip and Jims Christmas Market 
 Christmas Music Workshop 

 
KS2 House Cross Country  
On Monday, pupils from Y3-6 were invited to take part in the House Cross Country event. The 
children ran laps of the track and earned points for their houses; the winning house was 
Merlin! The event was such a success that the staff are currently organising for Reception and 
KS1 to have their own House Cross Country event in the Spring Term.  
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A special mention to the winning runners in each race: 
Year 3/4 Girls: Anna Richardson (Merlin)    Year 3/4 Boys: Josh Weekes (Peregrine) 
Year 5/6 girls: Cameron Balsillie (Peregrine) Year 5 /6 boys: Hari Atwal (Sparrowhawk) 
 

 
Class Dojo Accounts  
We hope that parents and are enjoying using Class Dojo and seeing the updates from teachers. 
We are aware that some families have not connected to the class yet via the app. Please do let 
your class teacher know if you are having trouble logging in.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Upcoming whole-school events (please see the school calendar for more year group events) 
Click here: Upcoming events - Leckhampton Primary School 
 
Tuesday 6th December:  Open Classrooms at 8.35am 

Reception 2033 Intake Parent Tour at 9.30am 

Thursday 8th December:  Non-uniform Day for FOLPS (please bring an item for tombola) 

Friday 9th December:  FOLPS Christmas Fair 5-7pm 

Last week of term:   Teaching & Learning Week (no teacher-led clubs) 

Wednesday 14th December: Christmas Jumper Day & Christmas Lunch for pupils  

Friday 16th December:  Last day of Autumn Term  

 
Traffic update  
Further to our letter that was sent out on 4th November 2022, we would like to provide families 
with an update about the current traffic situation. On 17th November, Councillor Emma Nelson & 
Gloucestershire Highways Manager - David Pritchett, visited Hall Road and the surrounding 
area to carry out a traffic assessment. They are aware of the challenges we are facing and 
witnessed that some drivers are not adhering to the parking regulations around school. We 
are currently awaiting further information from them regarding some of the suggestions we 
made for improvements. In the meantime, our local PCSO- Julie Lewis has begun her patrols 
of the local area; please find attached a letter from Julie to the parents and families.  
 
We hope you have a lovely weekend.  
Kind regards, 
The Leckhampton Staff 

https://www.leckhampton.gloucs.sch.uk/calendar/

